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To Michael Zweig/CAS@SUNYSB

cc

bcc F.Jason Torre/Lib

Subject Invitation to New Faculty Reception

Dear Faculty Colleague:

I am pleased to invite you to a  reception for faculty hired at Stony Brook in the past couple of years, 
hosted by United University Professions (UUP), the union that represents all 27,000 faculty and 
professional staff throughout SUNY.   We would like to help welcome you to Stony Brook in a relaxed 
atmosphere where we can get to know one another across department lines and socialize informally.  
We'd like to know how things are going for you and how we can help smoothe your way at this university.  
You don't have to be a union member to come and get acquainted with your new colleagues.

We have reserved three dates, hoping that one of them will work for you.   Please let us know when you 
plan to come by calling Willa Smith at the UUP office  (2-6570) or with a return email to me, so that we 
can have adequate food on hand.   The dates, times and locations are as follows:

DATE                                    TIME                             LOCATION
--------------                              ---------------------            --------------------------------
Tuesday  April 16              12:30 - 2:00                   Peace Center, off the lobby of the Old Chemistry Bldg.

Wednesday April 17        12:30 - 2:00                   Peace Center, off the lobby of the Old Chemistry Bldg.            

Thursday April 18                4:00 - 5:30                   UUP Office, Rm. 104 Old Chemistry Bldg.

We hope to see you at one of these gatherings.   And even if you can't make it, please feel free to contact 
me with any questions or problems related to your work at Stony Brook.

All the best

Michael

Michael Zweig
Professor of Economics
Vice-President for Academics
Stony Brook Chapter of UUP

for the officers and Executive Board
United University Professions
Stony Brook - West




